
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Luttons News 
 

Whole School Attendance News  
 

Our Federation Target is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  
92.08% 

 
 
 
 

Attendance News 
 
 

Class Attendance News  
 
 
 

Class 1: 90.82% 
 
 
Class 2: 93.98% 
 
 Well done to Class 2 who will be 
enjoying their extra playtime 
next week!  

Individual Attendance News 
Well done to all the children who 
achieved 100% Attendance this week. 
Congratulations to  
our certificate  
winner: Poppi 
 
 

 
 
 

A Message from Mrs Mould…. 
 

We have had another busy week in school.  
During the week children have come to school looking very smart ready for their 

photograph’s which we look forward to sending you very soon. 
The children continue enthusiastic about the topics they are covering and I am always 

impressed at the amount the children want to share when I visit their classrooms. 
All the children have been planning newspaper reports and I am sure you are looking 

forward to seeing the outcomes as much as I am. 
Lastly, the children enjoyed coming to school in their own clothes for Red Nose Day 

and a BIG thank you for all the kind donations brought in. 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine which seems to have arrived at last. 

 
 
 

Friday 17th March 2023 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Forests School Stars of the Week: 
 
 
 

Class 1 
 
William 
For being a phonics superstar. 
 

And 
 

Henry  
For having a fantastic bank of 
knowledge of the topics 
covered. 
 

Class 1 
 

 
No Forest School 
certificate this 
week 
 
 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 
 

 
All of year 3 & 4 for 
working 
collaboratively in 
moving the 
Christmas Trees in 
the Forest school 
area. 
 
 

Upper Key Stage 2 
 

 
Layla 
 
For working on 
building a bug hotel 
in Forest School 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Notes from the Headteacher: 

 
 
 
Class 1 

 
Lorelei 
For being a fantastic friend, 
helping others. 
 

And 
 

Kody 
For really trying hard to eat 
all his lunch. 
 

 

Class 2 
 

Lewis L  
For going over & above when 
practicing his times tables & 
for being incredibly focused 
when writing. 

And 
Kacey  
For going over & above when 
practicing her times tables & 
for super progress in writing. 
 

Class 2 
 

James & Alice 
 
For making super progress in 
reading. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 
 
  School Closes for Easter: Friday March 31st  

 
Easter Holiday: Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April 

 
Training day: Monday 17th April  

 
School Opens: Tuesday 18th April 

 
 

  

 
 
 

Class 1 have had a really busy week this week learning all about Easter Having the 
chance to taste a hot cross bun, whilst learning about the significance of the cross. 

 

                                               
 
Children in Reception have been learning about subitising (don't count, say the amount) 
recognising how many are in a group of objects without counting them. 
 

                                                         
 
Children in Year 1 and 2 have been using their counting skills in PE as well as doing lots 
of addition activities in the classroom this week. 

                                                        
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

In history, we have learnt about the unification of upper and lower Egypt, as well as 
Gods and Goddesses.  

 

                      
 

In Forest School, this week, we have created a bird hide, reusing old goal posts. 
 

 
 

In maths, we have been looking at fractions and in year 6 we have been looking at 
fractions, decimals and percentages. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding 

Team at school.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  
Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 
admin@luttons.n-yorks.sch.uk 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in 
the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 
(MAST) 

01609 780780 
Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

In other News………. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


